## **Katten**



## **SPONSORSHIP**

## Hedge Funds Care & Help For Children Committee Meeting and Reception

September 4, 2014

Katten is pleased to host the Hedge Funds Care & Help For Children committee meeting on Thursday, September 4. The private reception will include a presentation by Dr. Kathryn Conroy, executive director of Hedge Funds Care, followed by cocktails and hors d'oeuvres.

For more information on Hedge Funds Care & Help For Children, click here.

Attorney advertising. Published as a source of information only. The material contained herein is not to be construed as legal advice or opinion. ©2025 Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP.

All rights reserved. Katten refers to Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP and the affiliated partnership as explained at katten.com/disclaimer.